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Pamela Martin

From: Angela Henry 

Sent: November 1, 2018 1:13 PM

To: Public Hearings

Cc: Gil Henry

Subject: Proposed Changes to 457/459 Kipling

Hi: We live at 448 Kipling St., right across the street from the residences in question. That structure, 457/59 has 
always been a duplex ever since we moved here in 1991. The proposed changes to the structure would update 
this old building. We are very much in favour of the rezoning to R-2 Two Family Dwelling for this lot. The 
owners have been meticulous and sensitive in keeping the neighbours aware of their proposed changes and are 
a welcome addition to our neighbourhood. We cannot be at the November 8th meeting but wholeheartedly 
endorse this application. 
Sincerely, 
Gil and Angela Henry, 
Owners of 448 Kipling St.  




